
Important College Policy Reminders 
 
As you are making plans to attend the hybrid 63rd Annual Meeting, we ask you to remember 
these important College policies:   
 
1.    Photos and Recording During the Annual Meeting – Meeting attendees should not take 
photographs or videos of any slides, posters, or other presentations of data that are being 
presented.  Photographing a speaker before, during, or after a session is not allowed. 
Unauthorized photography or recording is unfair to the presenters and will have the effect of 
discouraging our members from presenting their most recent unpublished work. 
 
2.    Organizing Small Meetings - Please do not organize any activities that conflict with 
scientific sessions of the Annual Meeting.  If you are invited to attend any such meetings, please 
inform the meeting organizer that this is in violation of ACNP policy.  
 
3.    Use of ACNP Name/Logo - The ACNP name, logo, or the name of the annual meeting 
may not be used in association with any CME activity or outside activity without the approval of 
the College.  To obtain permission to use the College name for such purposes, please contact 
the Executive Office (acnp@acnp.org) who will have your request reviewed by the appropriate 
committee and/or Council.   
 
4.    Acceptable Use of Social Media - ACNP encourages the use of social media such as X, 
Facebook, Instagram, Google+ and blogging sites to engage our community in the Annual 
Meeting.  We encourage you to post or tweet highlights about the meeting, discuss your favorite 
speakers, panels, and posters and offer recommendations on which panels and posters to 
attend.  
When sharing information, we request you refrain from:  

• Photographing or recording the material presented in the panel, mini-panel, study group 
or poster session. This is unfair to the presenter and will have the effect of discouraging 
our members from presenting their most recent unpublished work. 

• Using social media to share detailed content of lectures, posters etc., especially when 
the organizer or speaker has explicitly requested that some or all of the information 
presented is not to be captured or shared. 

• Photographing speakers before, during, or after a session.   

5.    Name Badge Policy - Everyone who attends the Annual Meeting must be registered and 
will need to check-in at the registration desk to receive meeting materials. People who are not 
registered will not be allowed into the convention center or virtual meeting 
platform.  Accompanying Persons will not be allowed into scientific sessions. Attendees must 
wear name badges to be admitted into the convention center. The name badge policy will be 
strictly enforced.  
 
6.    Code of Conduct - The American College of Neuropsychopharmacology is dedicated to 
providing a safe and productive experience for all participants and attendees at all official ACNP 
events regardless of sex, race, color, national origin, religion, age, physical or mental disability, 
perceived disability, ancestry, marital status, sexual orientation, gender identity, or any other 
basis protected by federal or pertinent state laws.  ACNP does not tolerate discrimination or any 
form of prohibited harassment and is committed to enforcing this Code of Conduct (the “Code”) 
at its Annual Meeting or at any other ACNP event.  Please click here for full Code of Conduct.   
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